
“
HELP US  
CELEBRATE THE 
PROSTHETIST 
AND ORTHOTIST 
PROFESSION

P&O DAY WILL TAKE PLACE ON

7TH SEPT 2022

Prosthetists and orthotists will 
be celebrating all things P&O 
on 7 September 2022 on the 
annual P&O Day, hosted by  
the British Association of  
Prosthetists and Orthotists.
 
-
 
If you’d be happy to share your 
story to help others better 
understand what prosthetists 
and orthotists do, please email 
enquiries@bapo.com
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